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IMPORTANT NOTICE

A meeting of the ad-hoc steering committee of NEPAL
STUDIES ASSOCIATION will be held in conjunction with the annual
meeting of the Association of Asian Studies scheduled for April 1987.
This meeting will convene at noon, Saturday, April 11 1987, in the
Clarendon Room of the Sheraton Boston Hotel and Towers. All
members of the Nepal Studies Association are encouraged to attend.

NOTE FROM THE EDITORS

We wish to thank the former editors, David Holmberg and
Kathryn March, for their outstanding contribution to the growth of the
Bulletin. We hope to continue their work and to preside, during our
term as editors, over a journal that will be of increasing interest and
importance to all of us.

This is the last issue of 1986. Wec have chosen to keep the
same format for this issue, but we are considering a number of changes
for the future, the inclusion of full-length research articles, for instance,
and would welcome editorial suggestions from all readers.

We thank all of you who have been so generous with your
support in the past and, once again, remind the rest of you that the
HRB is only as good as its readers: we depend upon you to contribute
newsworthy information and to encourage more new member
subscribers. Please keep us up to date on Himalayan activities in your
area. Please also continue to recommend the HRB to your colleagues,
friends, and librarians.

T.R.
B.O.
W.F.
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